
January 5, 2015 Board Meeting Minutes Sleep Inn 

One board member absent. 

Six guests in attendance. 

Tom called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm. 

Minutes from the December 15, 2014 meeting were approved. 

Evan Davis with iWerx spoke with us about what his advertising company could do for us. He told us 

what we could get for Wild about Wheels if we wanted to try them out. He also said if we pay for one 

month for a digital board we would have it for the rest of the summer.  

Dusty Lawson, Kevin Lawson, and Todd Mickelson were there talking about having their group of sprints 

race a couple of nights this year.  They would like to get a couple of dates for racing so they can take it 

back to their group and get it planned for the summer.  

Steven Pfeifer with the late models. They would like to race 2 or 3 times this year at the track.  

Bills were paid. 

Discussion on who was going to interview the applicants for the Marketing/Event Coordinator position. 

Tom and Ryan are going to do the first interviews.  

Discussion on the roof that the Fair wants to put over the stage.   

Discussion on some of the dates for the schedule.  The dates are basically ready to go.  Just trying to 

decide who is going to race the specific dates.  

Discussion on having the RC cars have a track at Wild about Wheels. Yes we'd like to have them there. 

We are just making sure we have room for everything and seeing how it should all fit in the room.  

Discussion on changing the venue for the banquet. Ryan brought some numbers from Holiday Inn and 

Grand International to see if maybe we should go a different way next year.  

Kadi is posting the Hall of Fame nominee's bios on Facebook to get the ball rolling.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:16 pm. 

Next meeting is Monday, January 12, 2015 at 7:00 pm at the Sleep Inn. 


